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I am urging a complete ban on fracking in the basin which will include a ban on fracking waste. As
a resident of Hopewell Borough I know that many people depend on this area for clean water and
beautiful recreation with our natural environment. The Delaware River Basin is a treasure that
many many people and wild life depend on.
 


